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Mass Intentions: Monday 23rd to Sunday 29th September 

Monday 7.25 Henri Novwen  10.00 Fergus McDermott 

Tuesday 7.25 
Special Intention 
Shop 10.00 

Winifred, Monica & Teresa 
Greene.  

Wed 7.25 
Anne, Denis & Kevin 
Griffey  10.00 John, Jane & Maura Casey.  

Thursday 7.25 Available  10.00 Special Intention.  

Friday 7.25 Available  10.00 Paul, Fran & Eileen Curry  

Saturday 
10.00 Frances Farrell. 

Confessions available after 
10.00am Mass. 

6.30 
pm 

Months Mind Remembrance.  
Ann Fagan, Dora Power, John Kelly & Kathleen McPartlin. 

Sunday 
 

10.00 Available  

11.30 
Seamus O’Flaherty, Bernadette Burns, Dermot McCabe,  
Matt Bohan & Reggie Clark.  

Legion of Mary  
The Legion of Mary Annual Pilgrimage 

to Knock takes place on 
 Sunday 29th September 2024.   

Coach departs @ 
8.10am from OLV &  

8.15 Opposite Tesco Glasnevin 
Avenue  

To book phone Dave 087 2280659 or  
Teresa 085 1500533 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

s are €5 and are on sale in the parish 
shop of St. Canices Church. They will 

also be on sale after all our masses 

Recently Deceased 
We remember those who have 
died recently. We think of their 

families.  We remember  
Carol Nulty & Mary Dwyer.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

s are €5 and are on sale in the 
parish shop of St. Canices 

Church. They will also be on sale 
after all our masses and can be 

purchased on the night.  The 
proceeds will go to two Finglas 

based charities. 

 

 

 
Saint Bernadette Relic Pilgrimage to 

Ireland  
Our Lady of Victories Ballymun Road  

25th & 26th September  
A detailed programme of events 

scheduled over these two days is 
available in all the porches.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Safe Guarding Sunday 22nd September.  

This year Archbishop Farrell has asked us to 
focus on all the things we do to make our parish 

a safe and welcoming place for children and 
vulnerable adults.  The new child safeguarding 

policy for the Catholic Church in Ireland, 
launched in June of this year, is called A Safe 
and Welcoming Church. It replaces an earlier 

policy which was called Safeguarding Children. 
The reason for the new title is that we have 

come to a point where we recognise that 
safeguarding can no longer be seen as a 

response to a crisis, brought about by abuse 
within the Church and the failure of many 

Church authorities to adequately address this 
abuse. Now we understand safeguarding as 

deeply rooted in gospel values, scripture and 
church teaching.  Further, we commit 

ourselves not just to the prevention of harm but 
to the promotion of good, to the creation of the 
material and spiritual conditions for children’s 

full development, as described by Pope 
Francis. 

 

Please be mindful that Covid cases 
are rising again, we ask you to 

exercise care as you come to the 
Church.   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

s are €5 and are on sale in the 
parish shop of St. Canices Church. 

They will also be on sale after all our 
masses and can be purchased on 
the night.  The proceeds will go to 

two Finglas based charities. 

 

CrossCare annual collection last 
weekend. The amount raised was €1900. 
Thank you all for donating so generously. 

 

The Lourdes Pilgrimage Diocesan 
Committee has acknowledged with 

thanks our donation of €1200 towards 
this year’s trip. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

We will welcome all the students from 
St. Kevins Secondary School to mass 
on Friday 27th at 1.45pm to celebrate 
the opening of their academic year.  

 
 
 

Ballygall Women’s Group are hosting 
a Coffee Morning in aid of 

St. Francis Hospice 
on Tuesday 24th September in the 

Community Hall, 
(formerly Fr. Maloney Centre) 

Drapier Road, from 10.30 to 12.30. 

All are welcome.  
Raffle Prizes Galore! 
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